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	Dear Parents/Carers,

                                   We hope that everyone has had a restful February holiday and that you are looking forward to the arrival of spring as much as we are! Firstly, we would like to give a warm welcome to Mrs Goldie who will be working with the nursery children up until Mrs McKenzie’s return. Mrs Goldie will be the key worker for the children in the green group. Please inform a member of staff if you would like to be introduced to Mrs Goldie and we will be happy to arrange this. 

Our next topic of study in the nursery will be ‘Lifecycles and Growing’. We were inspired to choose this topic after many of the children in the nursery recently informed us that they were pregnant. Throughout February, the children have been busy measuring their bumps, delivering twins and quads and receiving visits from the Health Visitor. We have also noted that many of the games being played outside have also involved animals or role play of life on a farm. After some discussion, the children suggested that they would like to learn about baby animals as well how to grow plants, fruits and vegetables. Please read our ‘This week in nursery…’ wall for ideas on how you can get involved with this topic at home. Furthermore, please let us know if you or your child have any suggestions on how we could develop this topic in our nursery and we will be happy to follow them up. 
Parent Focus Group
Unfortunately, we had no attendees at our focus group in February. We would love to keep this group running so we would be very grateful for any volunteers to attend our 8th March meeting. We love hearing your views and suggestions and see this group as a means of allowing us to continue to build a shared vision of how our nursery should operate. Please let Miss McGinlay know if certain days or times would make attending this group more manageable.  
Parent Consultations                                                                    Due to staff absence, we will be rescheduling our parent consultation evening.  Our parent consultations will now take place on Thursday 27th of April. We will send out letters to arrange appointment times in due course.
Reminders
· In keeping with fire safety regulations, the nursery is required to keep a record of the times the children enter and leave the building. Therefore, please remember to sign your child in at the beginning of every session and out at the end of every session.

· We would like to kindly remind parents and carers when collecting children that the main door of our nursery should not be pulled. Unfortunately, this has been occurring more frequently of late and as a result the door has malfunctioned on a few occasions. If you experience any issues with the door please press the buzzer to alert a member of staff. We would also like to remind parents and carers that the children should not be encouraged to operate the push button for the door. We often use our cloakroom as a working area and in the interest of safety we would prefer that the children were of the understanding that the main door should be operated by adults only.
Thank you!
	Thank you to...

Josie’s grandad for coming to visit the nursery with his bagpipes to help us to celebrate Burn’s Night and find out more about Scottish music. 
Everyone who has donated junk this year! Your donations help to enrich the children’s model making. 
Dates for the diary:
8th March – Parent Focus Group AM 9.00 – 9.30

PM 12.10-12.40

(All Welcome!)

30th March - Stay and Play 

AM (10:00am –11:00am) 

PM (2:00pm – 3:00pm)

31st March – All break 
18th April - All return 

	· 
	Nursery Blog

Please remember to visit our nursery blog:

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/parkheadnursery/
Pictures from our January Stay and Play and our visit from Generation Science are now on our blog!
We will update this throughout the year with news from daily life in the nursery. We would be very grateful for some feedback on our blog. You can do this by using the comments section under each entry. Thank you! 
Rag Bag Collection

The nursery is holding a rag bag collection on Thursday 9th of March. The ‘Ragbags’ can be found in the cloakroom, please feel free to take as many as you like and fill them with any old clothing, shoes, bedding, handbags, towels and hats. Please return the bags before Wednesday 8th March. All money raised will go to nursery funds which are used to purchase nursery resources. Thank you for your support!


	Stay and Play

We would like to invite you to come to our ‘Stay and Play’ day on the following date:

Thursday 30th March
AM (10:00am –11:00am) 

PM (2:00pm – 3:00pm)

Our ‘Stay and Play’ days will take place once a month and are an opportunity for families to take part in an ordinary day at our nursery. Families will be able to play with their child/children in our nursery room and in our garden. You will also be able to chat to the staff, to your child’s key worker and to other families who are able to come along. We look forward to seeing you all soon!


